
 
 

      Special Notice 
 

Attention 

Local 12075 Union Members 
(Please post on union bulletin boards) 

 

2021 USW LOCAL 12075  

Giving Back Christmas Project 
 

 

The Local 12075 Executive Board and membership have decided to replace our long-

standing Children’s Christmas party with a new program called the Giving Back 

Christmas Project. 

 

This program is for any dues paying members of Local 12075 that have been nominated 

by any dues paying member of Local 12075 

 

Any active dues paying member of USW Local 12075 can stop by the Union Hall to 

receive an application with the rules and conditions of this program or can access it 

online at www.uswlocal12075.org.  The nomination application must be completely 

filled out, signed and received in the Local 12075 office no later than 4:00 PM 

Friday, November 19, 2021. 

 

Completed applications can be mailed to USW Local 12075 Giving Back Christmas 

Project 3510 James Savage Rd Midland, MI  48642; emailed to kentholsing@gmail.com; 

faxed to 989-495-9352 or dropped at the Local 12075 Union Hall (there is a drop box at 

the front door if Hall is closed) 

 
 

 

 

Kent Holsing    Mikal Shanks 

President    Recording Secretary 

 

USW, LOCAL 12075, DISTRICT 2 

WILLIAM R. WITTBRODT HALL OF LABOR 

3510 JAMES SAVAGE ROAD 

MIDLAND, MI  48642 

989-495-9350 


